ANTHONY e FAY HURLEY

Dear William.

My wife and 1 would like to thank you sincerely for your kindness and professional
manner in successfully obtaining the renewal of our 410 retirement visas for a further ten
years.

You were extremely thorough and left no stone unturned in collating all the necessary
documents required by the department of Home Affairs.

We would certainly recomunend your services for anyone wishing to apply for 2 visa.
Yours sincerely,
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Anthony Hur}ey/

I6FOXHILL PLACE, BANORA POINT NS W 2486.
Tel: 07 5524 5224. Mob: 0416 27 36 40
E-mail arhurley@bigpond.com.



